#gss Wellington Middle School

605 N. A Street
Wellington, Ks 67152

Dear Parenis/Guardians,

We are excited to announce that starting next Wednesday, May 2nd we will be starting
"The Knights' Roundtable" time at the middle school. The Knights' Roundtable will take place the
last three Wednesday's in May, being (May 2nd, 9th, and 16th) during the morming. During these
times students will come to school in the morning and have breakfast, if they cat at school, and
have regular morning routine. From the beginning of school (8:00 AM untl 8:38 AM) the entire
school will be participating in The Knights' Roundtable. All students will engage in enrichment
and other school related activities.

We will have an altered schedule with 1st hour classes starting at 8:42, but students are
encouraged to still come at regular time for The Knights' Roundtable. Because the high school has
a similar schedule, if your student rides with a sibling, it 1s ok to come when the first hour class
starts at 8:42. Tardies will go into effect after the 8:42 start time [or first hour. Again, the middle
school students are encouraged to come at regular time to take part in the morning actvities. We
are piloting this Knights' Roundtable in May as a collaboration time for students and stafl alike.
Ouwr plan is to have this a regular part of our schedule next year to help with school collaboration.

Thanks for your parental support,

S~

Jamie Ybarra Brian Aufdengarten Traci Ybharra Luke Smith
Principal Vice Principal Counselor Athletic Director



